

Waynesville Elementary School April 3, 2020 Newsletter



Greetings from

Mrs. Poole and Mrs. Garafolo

Even though the buildings are closed, we can be reached the following ways:

Tracey Poole-Principal

Email: tpoole@wayne-local.com

Anna Garafolo-Assistant Principal

Email: agarafolo@wayne-local.com

Messages maybe left on the Elementary School phone- 513-897-2761

Feel free to contact us with your questions and concerns.

Dear Parents and Students,

It has been a week of online learning, and we appreciate all you have done to support your student and our teachers. According to the news, we will be in this situation for awhile. I just want you to know we are here for you. All staff have office hours to talk with you or answer your emails. Please let us know how we can make this time better for you and your child/children.

Stay safe and healthy!

Mrs. Poole

Parents, if you need to change any of your personal information in our system this needs to be done on Final Forms. Final Forms allows you to update phone numbers, email addresses, etc.

Learning at Home-A New Adventure

Congratulations! You have survived the first week of e-learning! Now is the time to reflect and decide what worked and what didn't. Please bear with us while the teachers adjust to this new way of teaching and connecting to your student.

How was your learning space? Were you able to concentrate and stay focused? How much time did you spend on your lessons? If you are spending an outrageous amount of time, please reach out to us and let us know. We are here to help and make your child successful. Remember, we are in this together and we will come out better on the other side. Thank you!

"Welcome to Project Mental Health and You!

We would like to support students and parents during this Covid19 challenge. It is a challenge for all of us. This classroom will be a go-to for a variety of resources that can educate you on how to best tend to our own mental well-being, will provide encouragement, and provide mindfulness activities to calm your anxiety. The code to enter the classroom is 3ldjij7.

Sincerely,

Cathy Joefreda, MS/HS Counselor

Charnelle Bees, Elementary Counselor

Josie Muterspaw, Mental Health Consultant for WLS



Kindergarten Screenings

Screenings are postponed until further notice. Please check our website as information and new dates become available.